
 

 

 
 

September 2019  
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Welcome to Bug Club! 
 
Our school is delighted to provide the online reading resource ‘Bug Club’. This has been 
very successful over the last few years and complements your child’s reading with online 
books they can access. As your child is new to Bug Club this year, we hope you will find this 
information useful to get started. You can find Bug Club at www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 
using your child’s login and password which will be noted in their home learning journal. You 
can also access Bug Club on our own website (www.loose-primary.kent.sch.uk) from the 
Pupil Zone tab. 
 
We are all very excited about Bug Club and hope your child will enjoy accessing their e-
books; they can also collect points and rewards to motivate them to read and enjoy more 
books.  
 
The more opportunities we provide for our pupils to read, the more confident and fluent they 
will become from a young age. Each time your child spots the ‘bug’ icon on a page it means 
they need to answer a question. This enables children to really develop their understanding 
of the text as well as their word reading skills. Your child’s teacher will check their account 
and allocate new books accordingly. Children can also re-read books that are stored in their 
‘My Library’ area. 
 
You should be able to access Bug Club from any web browser on a desktop or laptop 
computer which supports Flash.  If you have an iPad, you will need to have the Puffin app or 
similar. It may work on other devices but Pearson, who provide the service, cannot 
guarantee this. 
 
There are so many different ways to enjoy reading and we hope that Bug Club adds a new, 
exciting dimension!   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss J Burman 
Assistant Head Teacher and Literacy Co-ordinator  

http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/
http://www.loose-primary.kent.sch.uk/

